Friends of the Meadow Special Meeting
December 3, 2024
6:00

CANCELLED

The Friends of the Meadow special meeting scheduled for December 3, 2024 at 6:00 has been
canceled.

A special meeting for Friends of the Meadow is being scheduled for December 10, 2024 at
6:00. Please mark your calendars.

George and Libby




